Breton, Mary B

From: Vince Marzilli <marzilliv@hermon.net>
Sent: Saturday, August 19, 2023 5:45 AM
To: DEP Rule Comments

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

NO, NO, NO, NO. Maine is a big state. For many reasons, we are not ready for CA regulations and requirements
regarding electrical trucks and cars. Additionally, our Governor is running a political band wagon. She should not be able
to make this decision by herself. It should be a referendum. Actually, it should not even get to that point. Prepare for
evs, but do not require them.



